
Drop Off and Pick Up 

Information Notice 

 

Please be advised that Selvidge Middle School has changed their school 

day hours this year to begin at 7:47 a.m. and dismiss at 2:39 p.m.  

Unfortunately, this change puts their arrival and dismissal times very 

close to ours.  Because of this we are anticipating much more traffic on 

New Ballwin Road and ask that you plan accordingly. 

   

Thank you! 

 

 

 


